
Class Charts 
Online Learning support for Parents/Carers 
 

Online Learning is independent work that students are expected to complete at home. This 

work will support students in their studies as it consolidates knowledge in preparation for 

assessments, and develops the habit of students managing their time and work at home.  

Online Learning will be set for students in Y7-Y10 each half-term. Work will set by teaching staff through the Class Charts 

app. Students will be able to access the details of this work and any document to support them by logging into the app 

either on their mobile device or through a computer. If students are unable to complete this at home, they will be able 

to access computers in school to support them with this work.  

The dates for the Online Learning being set and when it is due in are listed below:  

Half-term Set date Due date 

Autumn term 1 1st Sept 6th Oct 

Autumn term 2 3rd Nov 8th Dec 

Spring term 1 5th Jan 2nd Feb 

Spring term 2 23rd Feb 30th Mar 

Summer term 1 20th Apr 18th May 

Summer term 2 22nd June 17th July 

 

Year 11 can expect Online Learning to be set more frequently each half-term and forms part of their revision for exams. 

Work will still be set through Class Charts for you to monitor what work your child has 

to complete.  

On the Parent app click on the ‘Homework’ tab at the top of the screen. This 

will show you how many pieces of Online Learning have been set, and whether 

or not your child has completed the work or if it is still to be completed.  

 

Feedback on Online Learning: most tasks set for Online Learning will be preparation work for assessments will students 

in their lessons. Students will receive feedback on their Online Learning direct from the teacher during their lessons, and 

their work be reported home to you as part of their ‘Independence’ score on the PRIME Progress Reports.  


